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The Scoping Session is attended by staff from City public agencies, who choose to 
send a representative, and the Applicant.  The Applicant will briefly present the 
Proposed Project and then there will be an opportunity to clarify or explore issues of 
concern.   
 
The BRA must issue its Scoping Determination for the Proposed Project no later than 
Thursday, March 20, 2008.  Written comments from City public agencies must be 
received by the BRA no later than Friday, April 4, 2008.   
 
If you need clarification please contact Tai Y. Lim at (617) 918-4244.   
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